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Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: March 12, 2019 

8.14 Request for Letter of Support to Reduce Speed Limit on SH 646 

 

Request 

The Elk Point Golf and Country Club, Lions Club, Minor Ball Association and 

Soccer Association submitted a letter to the Town of Elk Point requesting that they 

apply to Alberta Transportation to reduce the speed limit on Secondary Highway 

646 due to safety concerns.  Their request is to reduce the speed limit from 100 

km/hr to 70 km/hr starting at the intersection of Highway 41 and SH 646 to south of 

the recreation grounds past the curve. 

The Town of Elk Point is requesting a letter from County Council supporting their 

application to Alberta Transportation to reduce the speed limit on SH 646.  

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to provide the Town of Elk Point with a letter of 

support to reduce the speed limit from 100 km to 70 km/hr along SH 646 from the 

intersection of Hwy 41 and SH 646 to south of the recreation grounds past the 

curve, due to safety concerns. 

 

 

Submitted by:  Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


